

June 2020

Dear Director McGuckin,

On behalf of the OAPCE Board of Directors I would like to extend you warm wishes and congratulations on the occasion of your upcoming retirement.

Your extraordinary leadership at the TCDSB, now and over the course of your career, has shown a tremendous commitment to Catholic Education. We have been most fortunate to have you as a strong supporter and leader in Toronto.

I have seen firsthand that you have consistently supported your staff, parents and students. Your approach to ensuring consultation and stakeholder engagement was a cornerstone to building strong relationships throughout the different school communities.

Through your long career you have demonstrated a tremendous commitment to Catholic Education and for that our parent community are grateful, and of course, your support of OAPCE has been without a doubt much appreciated.

We wish you a retirement filled with the much health and happiness everyday. May God bless you and keep you.

On behalf of the OAPCE Board of Directors,

Annalisa Crudo-Perri

Annalisa Crudo-Perri, Executive Director, OAPCE

Box 60562 RPO Jane Wilson Ave Toronto, ON M3L 2N5 oapce@oapce.org www.oapce.org